~ every student; known, valued & cowed for ~

School Photo Day 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

School photos will be taking place on Tuesday, 18" August. As photos are
starting at 9am, we ask that all students please arrive at school on time.

Students are required to wear their full school uniform, including black shoes
and short white socks — no ankle socks please.

Each student will need to bring their own completed envelope on the day.

Payments can be made in two ways:

1) ONLINE PAYMENT - www.theschoolphotographer.com.au — the online
order code is printed on your envelope. Students will still need to hand in
their completed envelope on the day. Please note that a fee is charged for
credit card payments.

2) CASH or MONEY ORDER - see the envelope for details.

If you have more than one child at Plumpton P.S. and you would like them to have a
photo together, please phone or call into the front office for a Sibling Photo
envelope.

We look forward to seeing lots of beautiful, smiling faces on the day!

Yours sincerely,

OX@0-

Ms M Larkin Susan Powell
Principal Photo Co-ordinator
24/7/2020
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